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7 August 2019

Dear parents and guardians

It is with great pleasure that Oakridge College announces that its Perpetual Accreditation

by UMALUSI - The Council for Quality Assurance in General and Further Education and

Training - will be completed in two weeks on 23rd August 2019.  UMALUSI has been

appointed by the South African Government as the accreditation authority for all private

education service providers. Please visit their website at www.umalusi.org.sa for more

information about their accreditation process.

Oakridge College already holds a seven-year accreditation from UMALUSI, but will shortly

receive a life-time accreditation in recognition of our excellence in upholding and exceeding

UMALUSI's prescribed standards.  This is a great achievement for our school, our staff,

learners, parents and many friends who have worked together to accomplish this enviable

result, and for which we are all thankful and justifiably proud.

Please see the next page which is a picture of the accreditation that today can also be

found on the UMALUSI website.

It is also an appropriate time to remind all current parents and learners, for all grades, to

confirm their enrolments for 2020 before the end of Term 3. Please email your

confirmation of enrolment for 2020 to applications@oakridge.co.za. Places are limited so

we respectfully request your early response.

We also invite applications for new admissions for 2020, for all grades, from new parents

and learners wishing to join the Oakridge College family. Please email your request for

admission to applications@oakridge.co.za. Please note that places for new admissions for

2020 are also limited, so we encourage you to apply before the end of Term 3. 

Regards,

DC Franks




